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DICK ENTERPRISES
CO !TitACTORS AND ENGINEERS

DIRECT DIAL

January 31, 1994

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 1
Nuclear Materials Safety Section B
475 Allendale Road i
King of Prussia, PA 19406

ATTN: Mr. John D. Kinneman

RE: USNRC Material License
Number 37-18339-01

Subj: License Termination

Centlemen:

We request termination of the above referenced license for possession and use of
special nuclear material in sealed sources contained in devices used in
industrial measuring systems.

We previov :1y notified you of the transfer of all our devices to licensed testing
laboratory.

If you have any questions or comments, please contact me at (412) 384-1329.

Sincerely,
DICK CORPORATION, JNC.

;%'tgh r [ W
/,i (' .[/ James A. Long
Director of Quality Assurance

JAL/dt

cc: Dan Martin, President Power and Industrial

Paul Messinen, President Building Services
John Kudrno, President Bridge and Highway
Andy Peters, Director of Safety
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